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Tuesday, 13 November 2012  

 
REMEMBRANCE DAY 

 

Our School Captains and Vice Captains represented 
Banksia Road at the Bankstown RSL Remembrance Day 
ceremony.   
 

 
 
 

BUNNIES 
 

Our transition to school program, Banksia Bunnies, began 
last week.  We had over forty children and their parents 
participating. This program will continue each Thursday and 
Friday morning for the next three weeks.  
 
If you or your friends have children who will start school in 
2013 at Banksia Road please make sure you have come to 
the school and enrolled.   

 
CONGRATULATIONS 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Eggins being awarded Principal of 
the Year for the Bankstown District last week. A very 
worthy recipient. We are very lucky to have such a 
wonderful principal. 
 

PARENTS NEED TO USE THE CROSSING TOO!! 

 
We ask that all parents use the crossing on Banksia Road 
and follow the directions of our crossing officer.  It is 
important that parents are showing children the right thing 
to do. 

OUR FOCUS RULE OF THE WEEK 
BE IN THE RIGHT PLACE AT THE RIGHT TIME 

 

Make sure you are in the right place. In the playground you 
should always be able to see the duty teacher. 
 
 
 

Calendar  

Week 6   

Monday 12
th

         Special Swimming Scheme 
continues 

Wednesday 14
th

  Playgroup 9.30-11.30 am 

Thursday 15
h
  K-6 Assembly 

 Banksia Bunnies 

Friday 16
th
  Banksia Bunnies 

 PSSA semi finals 

Week 7  

Monday 19
th

  P&C Meeting – 7pm  

Wednesday 21
st
   Playgroup 9.30-11.30 am 

Thursday 22
nd

  Kids & Dads evening  

 Banksia Bunnies  

Friday 23
rd

  Banksia Bunnies 

                            Mt Lewis Transition  

Week 8  

Tuesday 27
th
  K-2 Zoo excursion 

Wednesday 28
th

   Playgroup 9.30-11.30 am 

Thursday 29
th
  DISCO – 5-7pm 

 Banksia Bunnies  

Friday 23
rd

  Banksia Bunnies 

                            Mt Lewis Transition  

Week 9  December 

Wednesday 5
th
  Playgroup 9.30-11.30 am 

 Year 6 Orientation Day 

Thursday 6
th

  Art Exhibition 

 Banksia Bunnies  

Friday 7
th
  Year 6 Canberra excursion  

NOTES HOME 

Year 6 farewell invitation 
Summer School Invitation attached 
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FROM OUR COOKBOOK 

 

 
 

 
Creamy Thai Curry 

 
Ingredients: 
1 pkt Maggi creamy Thai curry mix  1 cup water                                                         
1 kg chicken fillets, sliced                1 zucchini, sliced                                                
400ml coconut cream                      1 tbsp oil 
Basil or coriander                   Vegetables 
 
Method for Chicken: 

1. Add oil to pan and sauté chicken with 
vegetables 

2. Sprinkle curry mix over chicken 
3. Stir in coconut milk and water 
4. Add herbs 
5. Simmer and stir occasionally 
6. Serve with Couscous  

 
Mrs. Freeman 
 

 
MERIT AWARDS 

 

1L Ali PRINCIPAL 

3/4C Nikisha PRINCIPAL 

3F Bilal PRINCIPAL 

4/5M Mohammad PRINCIPAL 

4/5M Ayah BRONZE 

2M Zena SILVER 

3W Aiyah SILVER 

4/5M Tyson SILVER 

K/1J Charbel SILVER 

4/5M Jenin GOLD 

4G Sophia GOLD 

KF Mays GOLD 

1/2C Morgan GOOD AS GOLD LUNCH 

4/5M Jana 130 AWARDS 
 
 
 

 

PSSA DRAW 16/11/2012 

 
SEMI FINALS 

 
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

With the changeable weather there has been an increase in 
lost property.  We have lots of jumpers in the office’s lost 
property bins without names.  Please make sure your child’s 
name is on all their clothes – especially bucket hats and 
jumpers. 
 
There are a number of excursions coming up – including 
Swimming School – and students must be in full school 
uniform to attend.  This includes correct shoes and the school 
bucket hat.  Excursion bags are on sale at the uniform shop on 
Monday and Friday mornings at a cost of $8.00. 
 
 

AVOID A FINE AND READ THE PARKING SIGNS 

 
Please make sure you read the parking signs at both 
entrances and neighbouring streets.  Parking officers are now 
regularly patrolling our streets in the mornings and after 
school.  Parking illegally will result in a heavy fine and loss of 
points from your licence. 
 
 

 

                                           
MEL’S TAEKWONDO MONDAY AND 

WEDNESDAY BANKSIA ROAD PRIMARY 

SCHOOL GREENACRE  5 PM TILL  6 PM  

FROM AGES 6 AND OVER.                                 

 
FOR ENQUIRIES CALL MEL ON  

0405 153 413 

GIRLS  
Softball 
T-Ball 

 
Vs Georges Hall 
Vs Birrong 

O’NEILL PARK 

COOPER ROAD 
YAGOONA 

BOYS 
 Softball      
 T Ball 

 
NO FINAL 
Vs Georges Hall 

MIDDLETON PARK 

SMITH STREET 
YAGOONA 

CRICKET 
Snr Boys 

 
Vs Chester Hill 

Steve Folkes 
Reserve 

BASKETBALL 
Junior Girls 

 BANKSTOWN 
BASKETBALL 
STADIUM 
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SUMMER SCHOOL IS BACK IN 2013 
 
Students in Years 2 – 5 are invited to participate in Banksia Road’s “Summer School”.  This program is 
designed to give children a head start to their learning in 2013.  Children participate in a range of 
Literacy based activities, including an excursion – always a great surprise!!!   Summer School is a 
great way to keep learning and have fun at the same time. 
 
Summer School will take place from Monday 7th till Friday 11th January 2013 from  
10am – 2pm each day, except excursion day which will be an earlier start. 
 
There is a small cost for each student of $20. 
 
If you wish to take advantage of this great program please complete the form below and return it with 
your payment to the school office by Friday 7th December.  Numbers for Summer School are limited to 
a maximum of 50 students.   
 
Have a great holiday and we look forward to Summer School being fun and successful. 
 
 

 

Application for enrolment in SUMMER SCHOOL 2013 from 7-11 January. 
 
I wish to enrol my child/children in 2013 Summer School 
 
Name: _______________________________________    2012 Class _______ 
 
Name: _______________________________________    2012 Class _______ 
 
Name: _______________________________________    2012 Class _______ 
 
Enclosed is $_______   being enrolment fee  ($20 per child) 
 
Signed: ________________________________           Date:_________________ 
           Parent/Guardian  
 
 


